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2024 / 2025 Term Dates – They are on the “Information for Parents” tab on the school website, linked here. We will have 4 training days for staff in the first week of September and children will return on Monday 9th September. The other INSET day will be on Monday 4th November.

Timestables Rock Stars – (TTRS) – The children continue to do incredibly well in their competition with other schools – watch this space for results next week. It is an excellent resource and can be downloaded or accessed on line via the website below:
https://ttrockstars.com/

Snail Home – Thanks to Lowen and Bo Duke for the Grand opening this morning, next to the Ethan Cass Memorial Garden 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Head Teacher Award Treasure – Many thanks to the 4 children who worked brilliantly to choose new treasure for the rest of the school. Great use of maths and great teamwork to consider all ages from 4-11.



















Down on the Farm
We’ve had lots of eggs this week from Zelda, Lady and Bobby - which means two things: happy girls and longer, lighter days! All hugely positive news from the chickens - if you’re up early enough, you may even hear them singing their ‘egg song’ as they lay! 
Our new trees are looking healthy, happy and really green! We are so excited to watch them grow and continue to care for them. 
Donut and Milo have made the most of the sun this week - you’ll often see them sun bathing on top of the table. Now the weather is getting warmer, they spend more and more time in the field - running, jumping, climbing and generally causing chaos! As always, if you’re interested in helping out with the animals, please do let us know!

This week in Teyr
We have had a brilliant week in Teyr class this week. We started the week with having a look around a 1950s Mobile Telegraph office, where we discovered how press coverage could be conveyed quickly around the world. This was followed by our Hygge day where we enjoyed an Easter themed day, with the children learning how to make their own stop animation stories. We have all been enjoying our English text, KrindleKrax, so much that the children have started reading parts to the class at home time. Hopefully we will discover if Ruskin will discover the creature under Lizard Street next week.
Dates for your diary 
Week of 25th March – SEND reviews. Parents have been contacted to agree dates and times
28/03/24 – Children break up for Easter
29/03/24 – Bank Holiday
15/04/24 – Children return
Other News

Cape Cornwall Super Saturday – For all children in Teyr and Peswara – Saturday March 23rd 10.00 – 12.30. The information is in the link below and has also been sent to all parents.
https://forms.office.com/e/chzg7Pmbs3


Early Help Coffee Morning – With Mel Berryman – our link worker who can help with all things health including mental health, ASD, ADHD, CAMHS – 11.00 – 12.00 on Monday 15th April 2024 in the library.

Clubs – Last day of clubs this term will be on Thursday 28th March. Clubs will re-start on Monday 22nd April. The offer of clubs will come out in the week of 15th April.
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